
 
STUDENT AND PARENT/GUARDIAN ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

TRANSPORTATION AND CODE OF CONDUCT  
FOR ATHLETICS AT SLA 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
Please be advised that if your child plans to participate in sports here at SLA, they will be 
required to play out of the area on occasion. It will be the parent/guardian’s responsibility to get 
their child to and from the games, practices, etc.  The Student Leadership Academy and its staff 
will not be responsible for transportation at any time.  Student athletes are expected to attend all 
scheduled practices and games, so please be sure to make the necessary arrangements in 
advance.   

Players - you are expected to represent their team and SLA in a respectful manner at all times. 
All school rules apply at athletic events as well as consequences. 

Parents/ Spectators - you are expected to uphold high standards of good sportsmanship at all 
SLA sporting events. As adults, you are expected to follow the same code of conduct and rules 
as our student athletes. SLA faculty, coaches and officials reserve the right to remove adults 
exhibiting disrespectful and/or inappropriate behavior from these events. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call at 941-485-5551. 
 
 
 
We, the undersigned, acknowledge the rules and our responsibilities as 
specified above. 
 
 
Athlete’s Name (Print): ___________________________________________________ 
 
Athlete’s Signature: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (Print): _____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ________________________________________ 

 


